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June 19, 2017

Mr. Mike McDonald

Sonitrol Verified Security
#30 - 3033 King George Blvd.
Surrey, BC

V4P 1B8

Dear Mike,

Please pass our sincere Thank You on to the Calgary Police Department for the capture and arrest of the
thief who broke into our storage yard in the early hours of Sunday morning. This is the second capture
we have had in the last 4 months!! Since going live with your Verified systems last October, the
scoreboard reads Calgary Police 2 — Thieves breaking in 0!

We are thrilled that we made the decision to invest in your verified security systems from Day 1 inour
new building.

Again, please send our heartfelt Thank You to the Calgary Police Department, the 911 operators and the
Sonitrol monitoring staff for their great work!
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